Foreign and Commonwealth Office London SWIA 2AH 31 July 1990 Dear Charler, Turkey - Ankara Metro Project Thank you for your letter of 26 July about the Ankara Metro Project. You reported that Stanley Hartt of the Canadian Prime Minister's Office welcomed our proposal for a joint UK/Canadian/Turkish re-assessment of the project, provided it could start immediately. With the Canadians, our Embassy in Ankara cleared the proposal with the Turks on 27 July. A Canadian economist was due to join two British economists in Ankara on 30 July. We hope that the re-assessment will be complete by 6 August. I am copying this letter to Martin Stanley (DTI). Jons ever, R. chaw Son (R H T Gozney) Private Secretary C D Powell Esq 10 Downing Street

TURKEY: 8 Relations